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I've been a commercial fisherman here on the Oregon Coast for 15 years and mail in 

voting is the ONLY way I am guaranteed a chance to vote.  I never know if i'll be out 

at sea on election day so it would be unfair for our entire commercial fishing industry 

to force us to show up in person.  Mail In voting is one of our greatest freedoms in our 

home state of Oregon and its a right I am proud to tell other citizens around the 

country that we have here in Oregon.  Mail in voting makes the right to vote more 

accessible to everyone. 

 

I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 210. 


